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June 28, 1979

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDoneld:
Re: 71-0009

The infeormation requested

letter of June 1, 1979, regarding design control
in our QA Program (10CFR71.51) is enclosed.
Very truly yours,

ISOMEDIX, INC.
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